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Thursday 10th July 2025 
 

Year 6 - Gunpowder Park 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As part of our Geography learning this half term, we are excited to be taking all Year 6 
classes on a local fieldwork trip to Gunpowder Park in the Lee Valley. This visit will support 
our enquiry-led Geography unit, ‘What’s so special about the Galápagos Islands?’, by 
helping the children practise key fieldwork skills such as map reading, data collection and 
observing physical and human features in the environment. 
 
During the visit, pupils will carry out hands-on investigations designed to reflect the 
geographical processes and themes we have studied in class, including biodiversity, land 
use, conservation and the impact of humans on natural spaces. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:   Friday 17th October 2025 
   
Place:   Gunpowder Park, Lee Valley  
 
Travel:  Public transport 
 
Cost:  There is no cost for this trip. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and comfortable walking shoes  
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood 
advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
Children will be given a school packed lunch, however if you want to provide your own, 
please let the class teacher know. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


